
Other Information 

Invoices for this half term will be sent out over the next week. 

We also look forward to welcoming Amy to our team as a full time 

member of staff.  

Amy has been the Key Stage 1 team leader since the summer holidays 

and will start with us mid-November as our Early Years Co-ordinator. 

Please remember our covid-19 precautions and ensure your child does 

not attend our setting if they have any symptoms. We also need to 

know if they have subsequently received a positive covid result. 
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Welcome back to the new half term!  

We hope everyone is managing to keep safe and had a nice half term break. 

 

 
Halloween Playscheme 

We had such a lovely time at the Halloween Playscheme this year! 

 

Our activities included: 

o Pumpkin satsumas 

o Eyeball pong 

o Lava Lamps 

o Mummy jars 

o Spooky races 

o Halloween Masks 

o Pumpkin painting 

o Balloon ghosts 

o Spider hunts 
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